From: Michael Koszalka

Sent: Thursday, April 28,2022 10:09 AM
To: timothysherman

Subject: West Allis Library

Hello Tim,

At last evening’s West Allis Library board meeting, the board members carefully discussed and
considered your request to be allowed back into the West Allis Public Library and reinstate your library
privileges. After discussing the situation and reviewing your letter, the Library board decided not to
reinstate your privileges at the West Allis Public library at this time.

The board asked that you provide them with documented changes you have made that will guarantee
that the behavior that led to your ban in 2016 will not be repeated. The board will again review your
request in six months at their board meeting on Wednesday, October 26, 2022. In the meantime, the
board would welcome any documented indication that support your assertion that you have made
changes in your behavior that will persuade the West Allis Library board members to confidently
reinstate your library privileges. Until then, you are not able to be present on library property in West
Allis, but you are free to use any other public library in Milwaukee County.

For your information, I'm attaching the letters sent to you in 2016 that document the process for the
ban that was imposed upon you.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. If you would like a hard copy of this email and
attached letters sent to you through the mail, | will be happy to do so, just let me know.

Best,

Michael Koszalka

Director | Library

City of West Allis

7421 W. National Ave. | West Allis, Wl 53214
Office: 414-302-8534 |

thatswhywestallis.com




